
Visit our website

Greetings,

Happy Fall to everyone. I hope you’re enjoying the great weather and
sunsets this time of year.
 
Please take the time to visit our website. You’ll find the minutes from both
our General meetings as well as our monthly Trustee meetings. In addition,
we continue to update you on the wind farm issue.
 
Dr. Rich Brodman and I, along with some other trustees, attend the monthly
Borough Council meetings. I encourage you to attend as well. Water meters
have been activated and usage is being tracked. The new rates based on
usage will be discussed. This is your time to come, listen, and ask questions
of the Borough Council. The next meeting is Wednesday, November 10th,
4:30 p.m. at the Fire Hall on 10th Street. Hope to see you there.
 
Stay well,
 
Barbara Truncellito
President

Remember to visit the BLTA Website  often as it is a resource for all things
Barnegat Light and all things LBI. If you're not currently a member of the
BLTA, we hope you will join us. Share this link with another Barnegat Light
resident and encourage them to become a member of the BLTA! They can
join by accessing our website!
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